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September 14, 2023 
   

 
Sudesh Paul, Transit Program Manager 
City of Corona, community Services Department 
400 South Vicentia Avenue, P.O. Box 940 
Corona, CA  92879 
 
Dear Mr. Paul: 
 
Re: Letter of No Prejudice Request for LCTOP funds for the Fare Subsidy Program Project  
 
Your request for a Letter of No Prejudice (LONP) for City of Corona Fare Subsidy Program Project for  
$779,467 was reviewed by the Division of Local Assistance, California Department of Transportation 
(Department) and approved on September 12, 2023. 
 
The City of Corona may begin work on the Fare Subsidy Program per Public Resources Code Section 
75231 and the LCTOP LONP Guidelines.  Once LCTOP funding becomes available, the Department may 
be able to provide reimbursement for eligible project expenditures. 
 
Regardless of the timing of the LCTOP funding, The City of Corona is still required to provide LCTOP 
Project Activity Reports on the progress of the project. 
 
Please note that the approval of the LONP does not guarantee the availability of future LCTOP funds, 
or any other State funding source.  The City of Corona may proceed at its own risk, with the 
understanding that any reimbursement is dependent upon future availability of LCTOP funding, which 
is beyond the control of the Department.   
 
Please contact Amie Scully at (916) 698-4535 with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
WENDY KING 
Office Chief, Transit Grants and Contracts 
Division of Local Assistance 
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